
TOWN OF BOURNE 

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
24 Perry Avenue 

Buzzards Bay, MA  02532 
 

 
February 24, 2021 

 

 

Re: Conservation Restriction, 0 South Road, Pocasset 

       

Dear members of the Bourne Select Board, 

 

On February 18th 2021, the Bourne Conservation Commission reviewed the proposed 

Conservation Restriction (CR) at 0 South Road (Map 42, parcel 87) in Bourne MA.  The 

proposed CR is for a parcel of land containing approximately 2.5 acres both upland and 

saltmarsh habitat.   

 

It was the opinion of the Commission that this parcel contain sufficient ecological value 

to warrant protection as open space; therefore; the Commission voted 5-1-0 in favor of 

supporting the CR and recommending approval to the Bourne Select Board. 

       

Please contact the Conservation Department you have any questions or require additional 

information. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Samuel O. Haines 

Bourne Conservation Agent 
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